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It is vital to the community and to the continued commercial success for this village to 
retain the Three Horseshoes as a public house. To grant permission to develop as a 
private property would be detrimental to the well being of Burbage village and its 2000 
residents, not to mention the passing visitors from the Kennet & Avon canal who come in 
search of a warm welcome. A village of this size has history which we must preserve to 
retain its character and integrity whilst providing an important hub for the community. 
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